

During the January Commission meeting, Commissioner Robert A. Bachman presents PFBC Executive Director John A. Arway with his 30 years of service pin.

Pennsylvania Fish & Boat Commission Recognizes 30, 35 and 40 Years of Service

As a result of an Agency Climate Assessment Survey, conducted by the Office of Administration's Office of Strategic Services, staff made a request to relaunch the Pennsylvania Fish & Boat Commission (PFBC) Years of Service Recognition Pin Program.

In December 2011, PFBC Executive Director John A. Arway reinstated the program.

The PFBC Years of Service Recognition Pin Program recognizes employees with five years of service to the Commonwealth. Employees are recognized every five years thereafter and are acknowledged with a pin in the presence of his or her peers.

Below are employees who were awarded pins for 30, 35 and 40 years of service to the Commonwealth.

30 Years



John Arway Executive Director 31 years



Ron Bakaj Fish Culturist 2 31 years



Gay Cartwright Purchasing Agent 3 30 years



Steven Kepler **Fisheries** Biologist 2 31 years



J. Gary Moore Waterways Conservation Officer Manager 31 years



Andrew Mutch IT Generalist 2 33 years



Terry Overly Fish Culture Station Foreman 32 years



James Potteiger Budget Analyst 3 30 years



David Spotts **Fisheries** Biologist 4 32 years



Jeffrey Weaver Fish Culture Station Manager 31 years



Allen Woomer **Fisheries** Biologist 3 32 years



Leroy Young Director, Bureau of Fisheries 30 years

35 Years



Ray Youngs Fish Culture Station Foreman 32 years



Michael Kaufmann Fisheries Biologist 3 35 years



Thomas Pekarski Fish Culture Station Manager 37 years

40 Years



Rose Ann Bartal Clerk Typist 2 40 years



Jerome Kulakosky Fishing & Boating Facilities Maintainer 40 years

Not pictured: Fred Keeney Fishing Boating **Facilities** Manager 32 years